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           Monday, 7th October 2024 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 4 –Vikings Workshop 
 

During our topic ‘Invasion’, your child has been learning about the Vikings.  To enhance and support learning, we have 
arranged for an educational workshop to visit our school on Tuesday 12th November and Wednesday 13th November 
2024. 
 

Curriculum impact The workshop will help your child develop an understanding of living in the past.  

Proposed event Where  Grand Avenue Primary & Nursery School 

 When Tuesday 12th November and Wednesday 13th November 2024- within 
the school day 

 Cost £8.50 per child 

Further information Your child will barter and visit foreign shores including Russia, Arabia and India; become 
characters from Odin's Search for Wisdom; join in a longboard raid, enjoy a Viking feast 
and attend a Viking burial. 
 
The company will deliver a high-quality performance, combined with an interactive, 
entertaining and informative workshop. 

Action required We ask for a contribution of £8.50 per child towards the cost of the workshop. 
 
We would appreciate payment made through our School Gateway by Friday 8th 
November. 
 
If unable to use the Gateway please contact our School Office. Thank you. 

 
Thank you for your ongoing support and help. We hope your child enjoys the workshop. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The Year 4 Team 
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